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November 12, 2024 
 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Re: Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC Southeast Supply Enhancement 
Project: Docket No. CP25-10 
 
On behalf of the Industrial Energy Consumers of America (IECA) and its member 
companies, we strongly support the Certificate of Public Convenience to construct and 
operate the Southeast Supply Enhancement Project. Currently there is no firm pipeline 
capacity that is available to allow manufacturing companies on the East Coast to invest 
capital, increase production, and create jobs. The pipeline would increase supply by 
1.5 billion cubic feet per day to Virginia, North Carolina, South Carolina, Georgia, and 
Alabama. Increased pipeline capacity is necessary to reshore jobs, strengthen supply 
chains, and national security.  
 
IECA is a nonpartisan association of leading manufacturing companies with $1.3 
trillion in annual sales, over 12,000 facilities nationwide, and with more than 1.9 
million employees. IECA membership represents a diverse set of industries 
including: chemicals, plastics, steel, iron ore, aluminum, paper, food processing, 
fertilizer, insulation, glass, industrial gases, pharmaceutical, consumer goods, 
building products, automotive, independent oil refining, and cement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul N. Cicio 
President & CEO 
 

 


